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AuTICE - DOCKET NO.. 960598-ir 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

TALWIASSEE, FLORIDA 

Request for Proposals - The FPSC is seeking the names of 
companies interested in providing a telecommunications relay 

service, pursuant to Ch. 91-111, Laws of Florida. 

Parties interested in receiving a copy of this proposal should 

provide the Commission with their names and general qualifications 

no later than 5:OO p.m. July 31, 1996. Replies should be submitted 

to; Richard Tudor, Assistant Director of Communications, Florida 

Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, 

Florida 32399-0850, telephone no. (904) 413-6516. 

The Commission also reserves the right to reject any or all 

bids or proposals submitted in response to this notice. 
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